آكادمي آنلاين تيزلاين قوى ترين پلتفرم آموز شى تيز ھوشان

برگزار کننده کلاس های آنلاین و حضوری تیزهوشان

و المپیاد از پایه چهارم تا دواز دهم

√ آزمون های آنلاین و حضوری

مشاوره تخصصی

TIZLINE.IR

با اسکـنQR کدروبرو واردصفحهاينستاگرام آکادمی تیز لاین شو و از محتـواهـایآموزشی رایگــانلـختببر

برای ورود به صفحه اصلی سایت آکادمی تیز لاین کلیک کنید

برای دانلود دفترچه آز مون های مختلف برای هر پایه کلیک کنید

براي مطالعه مقالات بروز آكادمي تيزلاين كليك كنيد



موري ممايش كالس و آزمون در سراسر كشور



پایههای چهارم تا دوازدهم

تاریخ امتحان: 1401/10/09 مدت امتحان: 80 دقيقه اداره کل آموزش و پرورش استان اصفهان دبيرستان پسرانه البرز ا

آنام ونام خانوادگی: نام پدر: نام درس: زبان انگلیسی

نوبت اول دی

	Vocabulary		
	Fill in the blanks with the words given in the following box. one word is extra.		
	escaped – missions – miracle – influence - addiction		
	1. It was a real that nobody was killed in that very bad accident.		
A	2. One of the bad habits that people have these days isto technology.	2	
	3. We sent our new officer to many different to check his abilities.		
	4. I think my mother can on my father's behavior.		
	The state of the s		
	Match the underlined words to their definitions. One item is extra in part B.		
	5. Vegetables vary in quality according to the season. a) to be present or real		
	The state of the s		
В	CONTROL OF	1	
100	7. Are you sure that water exists on Mars?! c) to a small extent		
	8. Daily exercise can <u>prevent</u> diseases. d) without worry		
	e) to stop something		
	Choose the best choice.		
C	9. Fast food a lot of fat that isn't suitable for our body.	,	
١	a)decreases b) gains c)prevents d) contains	1	
	10. My brother had a job interview last week, but unfortunately he didn't get the job the		
	fact he had all the necessary qualifications.		
	a) instead b) by means of c) despite d) across		
	11. When she was watching an Indian movie, she got and started to cry.		
	a)popular b)interested c)strong d)emotional		
	12.My health condition finally began towhen I changed to a less stressful job. a)gain b)increase c)look after d)improve		











· dhhhhVk · h · h



موري ممايش كالس و آزمون در سراسر كشور



پایههای چهارم تا دوازدهم

	Grammar		
N.	Circle the best choice.		
40	3. There was a lot of in the box and I took		
D	a) cheese / many b) mice / a little c) apples / a few d) bread / some	2	
υ	14. A: How money do you have? B: I have		
	a) much / a little b) many / a little c) many / some d) much / few		
	15. I		
	a) has / break b) have / broke c) has / breaking d) have / broken		
	16. Howdid you get up before 7 o`clock? a)many times b)much time c)many time d)much times		
-	Answer the following questions.		
	17. How much milk do you drink everyday?		
E		2	
1	18. How many slices of watermelon did she eat yesterday?		
	Writing	1//	
	Specify subject/ object/ verb/different types of advs in the following sentences.		
	19. My family and I spent our time happily in the nature yesterday afternoon.		
F	19. Wy fainify and r spent our time nappiny in the nature yesterday arternoon.	2	
	20 TL C C L		
	20. The firefighters were entering the burnt house last night.		
		-	
	Rearrange the words to make correct sentences.		
G	21. North America / find / endangered / you / in / how many / and / Europe / languages / did /?		
-	22. factory / have / since / the / 25 years ago / workers / worked / this / in/.		
	22. ractory / nave / since / the / 23 years ago / workers / worked / this / iii/ .		
	Write a simple sentence for each picture which includes Adv of manner and Adv of time.		
	study lessons eat breakfast	222	
H		2	
		ш	
	23.		











d o h o a Y mmmb



محاه ممانیا کالس و آزمون در سراسر کشور



پایههای چهارم تا دوازدهم



se the words in the parenthesis in proper places in each sentence. (Rewrite the sentences.)

25. It's easy. (to learn/ for students/ usually/ English)

26. We took pictures. (yesterday/ of the explanations/ carefully/ in class)

Reading & Reading Comprehension

Read the text below and then, answer the questions. Passage 1

The modern lifestyle has had both positive and negative effects on people's lives. Modern technologies have enabled us to have easy access to information, become more creative, experience fast communication, travel easier, and have a more comfortable life. Have you ever imagined a world without the Internet, tablets, mobile phones, airplanes, and vacuum cleaners? Most people cannot do that, as technology is the miracle of our time.

But using new technologies has changed people's lifestyle in a way that harms their lives in this century as well. Some technologies are dangerous to our health and can harm our body. Using mobile phones or surfing the net for long hours can increase people's blood pressure and cause sleep problems. Playing video games for long hours makes people nervous and harm their heart and nervous system. Listening to music by headsets can be harmful to one's hearing and even brain.

Reading Comprehension

True / False

27. Technology has had both negative and positive effects. True False

28. Playing video games doesn't have any effect on our body. True False

29. Write two positive effects of modern technologies?

30. How can using mobile and surfing the net be harmful?

31. What's the main idea of the passage?

- a) Modern life
- b) a world without the Internet
- c) Advantages and disadvantages of modern technology
- d) Technology is harmful for our health.

Read the text below and then, answer the questions.

Passage 2

Today, millions of people want to learn or improve their English but it is difficult to find the best method. Is it better to study in Britain or America or to study in your own country? the advantages of going to Britain seem different.











· dhhhhvk · h · h



مجيه مماييش كالس و آلزمول در سراسر كشور

پایههای چهارم تا دوازدهم



Firstly, you will be able to listen to the language all the time yo	on are in the country

Another advantage is that you have to speak the language if you are with other people. On the other hand, there are also advantages to staying at home to study.

You don't have to make big changes to your life. It is also a lot cheaper than going to Britain, but it is never possible to achieve the results of living in the UK.

So, if you have enough time and money, the best choice is to spend some time in the UK. This is simply not possible for most people, so being here in Iran is the only option.

The most important thing to do in this situation is to speak only English in class and to try to use

	English whenever possible outside the class		
K	Reading Comprehension		
	True / False	4	
	32. The only way to learn English is going abroad. True False		
	33. Speaking English in Iran doesn't help us to learn it. True False		
i,	34. For most people, it's not possible to spend some time in the UK to learn English. True False		
	35. The synonym of word <u>choice</u> in the passage is		
	36. Why can't most people go to Britain for learning language?		
		1	
ď	37. What should we do if we want to learn English in our country?		

Luck is yours & wishes are mine, let your bright day always shine. Sara Hadavi

	Final S	core	
Written	Speaking	Listening	Total













24

موري ممايش كالس و آزمون در سراسر كشور

تیز لای «آکادم آنلاین آموزشم»

پایههای چهارم تا دوازدهم



اداره کل آموزش و پرورش استان اصفهان دبيرستان پسرانه البرز 1

کلید سوالات امتحان نوبت اول دی

	پاسخنامه	ديف
دف شدید کشته نشد یک معجزه و اقعی بود Miracle)	اینکه هیچ کس در ان تصا	
یکی از عادت های بدی که مردم امروزه دارند اعتیاد به تکنولوژی است Addiction		
ما افسر جدیدمان را به چند ماموریت متفاوت فرستادیم تا از مهارتش مطمین شویم Missions (3		
یکنم که مادرم روی پدرم تاثیرگذار است Influence (4	فكر م	
وقتی چیزی متفاوت است یعی از بقیه تفاوت دارد 5)b		
چیزی نیاز به نگرانی نداشته باشد یعنی آن ارام است 6)d		5-8
چیزی حاضر باید یا واقعی باشد ان چیز وجود دارد a (7		0
با چیزی را متوقف کنند یعنی از ان جلوگیری میکنند a)e		
ر ا شامل میشود که برای بدن ما مناسب نیست d contain		
با توجه به اینکه فست فود همیشه چربی زیادی دارد رد میشود.		9
و نکته گزینه دو این است که ما فست فود وزن اضافه نمیکند بلکه ما وزن اضافه میکنیم در واقع برای اینکه گزینه دو درست باشد جمله باید اینگو نه میبو د		
بيد بيعود مييو we gain a lot of fat by eating fast food which cont	ains a lot of fat	
Topito احتیاج داریم .این کلمه به معنی با اینکه است Despito		
Despite احتیاج داریم این صحف به محتی به این الله الله الله الله الله الله الله الل		10
به معنی احساسی است 11) d emotional		11
وقتی که او داشت فیلم هندیی تماشا میکرد احساساتی شد	- / / ~ \ / ~	11
وقتی چیزی پیشرفت پیدا میکند یعنی قطعا از وضع قبلش بهتر میشود 12) d		
ا به شغل کم استرس تری عوض کردم وضعیت روحیم بهتر شد		. 40
هیچ کدام از گزینه های دیگر در این سوال جاگذاری نمیشوند		1
- ها اورده و گزینه سه که فاعل را سیب ها اورده رد میشوندb(13	\$ 1 31 15 of 1 of 1 of 1 of 1 of 1	_#
ها اورده و حریبه سه که قاعل را سیب ها اورده رد میسوندای این اورده رد میسوندای این باشد و many باشد		10
ه و many سمارس پس این حریثه هم نمیتواند ترست بسد بر ای پنیر باید از Much استفاده کر د	خریبه یک Cheeseعیر قبل سمار می است	13
برای پیر باید از ۱۷۱۵۲۸ استفاده کرد ر قابل شمارش است پس و احد شمارش های مناسب آن (14)a	ما الألاب الم	
بر دبن مسارش است پس واحد مساری کا بیاد ها) Much/little/a little	پون در احموسی مو	-14
فاعلی من از فعل haveااستفاده میکنیم . (ردگزینه 1و3) و (15	ير اي ضمير	15
ال كامل احتياج داريم پس فعل بايد شكل سوم بيايد (رد گزينه 2)		13
16)a	- 5-5 + 5- 5: -5:5 + .	
. بعد از how many اسم همیشه جمع است (رد گزینه 3)	در معنی دفعه Time قابل شمار ش است (ر د گزینه 1و	- 16
(- 13 3) (- 1) (-11) (-11)	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	
ليوان شير مينوشم . drink a glass of milk everyday	هرروز یک	- 17
	دیروز او دو تکه هندوانه خورد (به خاطر قید گذشته دیروز وزمان فعل ر	18
گذشته میاوریم)		_
19) subject= my family and I	20) subject=the firefighter	
Object =our time	object=the burnt house	19-
Verb = spent	verb=were entering	20
Adverb of place =in the nature	adverb of time=last night	20
Adverb of time= yesterday afternoon		
21)how many endangered languages did you find		1112000
چند زبان در حال انقراض در اروپا و امریکای شمالی پیدا کردید 		21-
22) the workers have worked in this factory since	25 years ago	22
کارگران از 25 سال پیش در این کارخانه کار کرده اند	adv of time-avenues	
23) I study hard everyday . adv of manner=hard		23-
24)I eat my breakfast happily every morning. adv of manner=happily adv of time =every morning Adv of time = قيد زمان		











· dhhhhVk · h · h

